ﬁ Outlook

New Vendor Input Form

From Burd, Sandy <Sandy.Burd@dnr.mo.gov>

Date Tue 10/1/2024 10:58 AM

To DNR.Soil and Water Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>
Cc  DNR.MGS SWC Staff <dnr.swestaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Good Morning,

The State of Missouri will no longer be using SAMII for landowner payments and will be transitioning to
a new on-line system (MOVERS: Missouri Vital Enterprise Resource System). The anticipated date of full
implementation for payments is July 1, 2025. During the transitional period to the on-line system, OA
has a new version of the vendor input form that must be used, and they are no longer accepting the old
form.

The Program Office has posted the new version on the Districts Intranet page. Please use the link below
to access the new form. The link will be updated if a newer version is given to us from OA.

If a landowner needs to complete a vendor input form, please give them the new version. After
completion, they can email the form to vendor@oa.mo.gov.

https://mosoilandwater.land/sites/mosoilandwater/files/MOVERS%20SUPPLIER%20INPUT%20FORM %2
0-%20FINAL%20FINAL-072324.pdf
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Find us on the web at dnr.mo.gov

Wed like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural Resources.
Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer Satisfaction Survey at
https:.//www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey




